
Sing a little louder.
Pre-release movie screening and pro-life event

Saturday, January 17th, at 7PM.
Mosaic: 817 W. Park Row Dr., Arlington TX 76013

Join us on the eve of Sanctity of Human Life Sunday, as we preview the new short film “Sing a little louder”,  
which presents a powerful and engaging pro-life message. We will also  hear from leading pro-life leaders in our area, 

who will raise awareness and encourage discussion and action. Thirdly, a group of  pro-life representatives will comprise 
a panel to answer and discuss questions. You will be inspired and blessed by this ecumenical event.

This event is FREE Admission. A love offering will be recieved for the films production.
Limited seating is available. Save seats online today at singloudermovie.com/screeningMosaic

Rescue those who are being taken away to death; hold back those who are stumbling to the slaughter.
      - Proverbs 24:11

Lauren Muzyka serves as Executive 
Director of Sidewalk Advocates for Life 
where she oversees the management and 
development of the organization and 
staff. Lauren is a licensed attorney in 
Texas whose passion for defending the 
sanctity of human life led her into the 
pro-life movement.

Speakers:
Karen Garnett is the Executive Director of 
the Catholic Pro-Life Committee of North 
Texas (CPLC),   Under Karen’s leadership, 
with nine distinct ministries, 43 full- and 
part-time staff members and hundreds of 
volunteers, the (CPLC) has been heralded 
as the largest and most effective diocesan 
pro-life organization in the world, and a 
model for the nation. 

Organizations represented:

atholicC Witnesses
Inspiring Catholics to Live Their Faith

Online For Life


